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Reply-To:  
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov 

First Name - Sherry

Last Name - Mitchell 

Organization Name - Mother of disabled child 

Comment - Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission, Please expand medicaid in Virginia. My son 
and many others have mental illnesses that causes disabilities and they have very limited income. They 
need this medicaid desperately to get the medical programs that are necessary for them to even make it in 
society. Please don't make these helpless people suffer more then they already do every day. The 
President has said he was going to do more for mental illness, well it needs to start here. Thank you, 
Sherry Mitchell
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